
 

 

Health and Wellbeing Board 

 

Recommendation 

That a Vice Chair of the Health and Wellbeing Board be elected for the remainder of 
the 2023/24 municipal year. 

 

 

Election of Vice Chair 

Date: 17 October 2023 

Key decision: No  

Class: Part 1  

Ward(s) affected: All 

Contributors: Head of Governance and Committee Services 

Outline and recommendations 

Members are asked to consider electing a Vice Chair of the Health and 
Wellbeing Board for the remainder of the 2023/24 municipal year. 

 


